
The Montana Department of Transportation 
(MDT) is hosting an open house to update the 
public on the status of the design and 
construction phases of the Billings Bypass arterial 
roadway that will connect Lockwood and Billings 
Heights. 

Information will be shared about the ongoing 
construction and design activities:

Construction: Railroad Overpass and 
upcoming Johnson Lane Interchange.

Design: Johnson Lane 
Interchange–Railroad Overpass and
Five Mile Road to US 87.

B i l l i n g s  B y p a s s
Open House



This document is printed at state expense. Information on the cost of producing 
this publication may be obtained by contacting the Department of Administration.

The Montana Department of Transportation will make reasonable 
accommodations for persons with disabilities who wish to participate in this 
Open House or need an alternative accessible format of this notice. If you 
require an accommodation, contact the Montana Department of Transportation 
no later than May 13, 2024 at 5 p.m., to advise us of the nature of the 
accommodation that you need. Please contact Matt Maze, Office of Civil Rights, 
P.O. Box 201001, Helena, Montana 59620; telephone 406-444-5416; Montana 
Relay 711; facsimile 406-444-7243; or e-mail to mmaze@mt.gov.

222 North 32nd Street
Suite #700
Billings, MT 59101

When:
Tuesday, May 14, 2024
5 to 7 p.m.

Where:
Eileen Fischer Middle School–Commons
1932 US Hwy 87 E, Lockwood, MT 59101

billingsbypass@dowl.com406-294-9668

Comments, questions, or concerns can be directed to:

https://www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/billingsbypass

For more information,
please scan the QR code or visit: 

Open House




